
 
 

Memorandum 
Dec. 7, 2021 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-210281 – CWW LLC 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
SR-125 USDOT 808632U  
  

On May 11, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $2,578.04 to CWW LLC to fund a project to replace the crossing signal 
batteries and charger at the SR-125 crossing north of Walla Walla, identified as USDOT 808623U.  
 
On December 3, 2021, CWW LLC submitted a request for reimbursement. The request included 
an affidavit of project completion and photographs of the completed work, verifying that the 
project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


